
Croft Newsletter – September 2025

We hope you’ve had a restful and enjoyable summer break. As we begin 
the new school year, we are excited to welcome everyone back and look 
forward to the months ahead.

We’d also like to take a moment to introduce some new members of our 
staff:

Mrs Walters, who will be teaching in Year 6
Miss Abbott, joining us in Year 5
Mrs Marriott, continuing with Wednesdays in Ruby class
Mrs Smith, teaching Fridays in Emerald class
Mr Bedford, our new Sports Coach

We are glad to have them on board and are sure they’ll settle in well as 
part of our school community.

Thank you for your continued support. We are looking forward to a 
positive and productive Term.

Miss Clarke and Miss Down



YEAR 6 
Year 6 have had a great start to the year, 
showing maturity and determination.  They 

have settled into their new routines and 
contribute well to lessons.  They are particularly 
enjoying our English unit on Arthur and the 
Golden Rope.

Our PE day is a Tuesday; this is a double lesson 
after lunch.  Please send your child to school in 
their kit.

Mrs Walters

YEAR 5 
We have had a super first week back. All the 
children have been engaged and willing to take 

on the new roles and responsibilities that come 
with being in Year 5. I'm so proud at how 
mature their attitudes have been towards 

all lessons. Well done Topaz team - let's keep 
this up.

Our PE day is a Friday; this is a double lesson 
after lunch. Please send your child to school in 
their kit.

Miss Abbott

YEAR 3/4 
What a fantastic first week Emerald Class have 
had!

It has been wonderful to watch children settling 
into their new year groups and beginning this 
year with such positivity. They all are shining 

examples of the Croft Way!

Our PE day is a Wednesday; this is a double 
lesson after lunch. Please send your child to 
school in their kit.

Mrs Kendrick

YEAR 1/2

 Adventure is in the air in Diamond class as we 

dive into our magical journey with "Grandad's 

Island"!  The stories have sparked so much 

curiosity and imagination - you should see those 

bright eyes during story time! 

 Our PE sessions got extra exciting this week as 

we bounced, jumped, and moved like different 

animals  connecting perfectly with our 

fascinating science exploration of humans and 

animals  

The energy and enthusiasm in class is absolutely 

contagious!  Can't wait to see what discoveries 

next week brings! 

RECEPTION 

Ruby class have made an incredible start 
to the school year this week. They have 
sat beautifully in assemblies, completed 
so many amazing jobs, settled into our 
classrooms playing with the new role 
play and activities. We have had great 
fun in our first PE lesson and we can’t 
wait to learn more! 

PRE-SCHOOL

We have had a wonderful start to 
the year seeing a few of our 
youngest children’s smiling faces. 
We have enjoyed playing with our 
friends and joining in with PE!

Class updates



Subject Spotlight Embrace Spotlight
We Love Reading at Croft
Quality texts are at the heart of reading in our curriculum. 

We encourage the love of reading and the sharing of stories 

both at home and in school. 

All children will bring home a reading book, assessed within 

their zone of development, and sometimes a book of their 

own choice. They also have the option to choose a book from 

the library van that attends our school monthly. 

Please make sure they have their ‘reading book’ and reading 

record every day at school. We encourage you to share this 

book with them as often as possible. 

Mrs Allen & Mrs Kendrick (Reading Leads) 

Class Books this half term

This academic year we are welcoming a new Trust Leader 

to Embrace - Paula Jones who joins us from 1st 

September.

Paula is currently Director of 

Quality & Standards at The Heath

Family Trust. She brings extensive

experience and a proven track 

record in educational leadership, 

and has many years of experience

supporting school improvement 

and development, having 

previously worked as a Regional 

Director within a large multi 

academy trust. 

We look forward to Paula joining the Embrace team and 

taking us on the next part of our journey. 



Attendance Diary Dates

Class Attendance this week

Well done to Ruby, Diamond and Amethyst for 100% in this 

first week back!



Safeguarding Homework
Photo/caption Homework

At Croft, we focus on homework that supports learning of 

core numeracy and literacy skills. It is proven that 

homework has a positive impact on children's learning. 

TTRS – 20 minutes a week for all children from Year 2 - 6 

Spellings – 10 spellings sent home on Monday to be 

tested the following Monday for Year 2 – 6

Reading – daily, if possible, but at least 3 times a week 

and recorded in reading records for all children. 

Children in Reception and Year 1 will bring home phonics 

related homework to support learning sounds and tricky 

words. This may be flashcards, spellings or fun activities. 

Occasionally, extra support might be needed and sent 

home. The class teacher should send this with 

accompanying information so that you can help to 

support your child. 



Wraparound and Clubs

Breakfast Club

We are now able to offer Breakfast Club provision from 8am each morning – 

this is £3 per session and can be booked through the school office.

Afterschool Clubs

We have an exciting array of afterschool clubs:
Monday – Cookery

Tuesday – Pottery

Wednesday- Art & Croft or Multi-sports

Thursday – Football or Lego

Friday – Youth Club

We can also offer short stay wraparound charged at £1 per 15mins

Please contact the school office for further information and to book places.



St Michaels and All Angels
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